
       
 

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

REACHED 
 

August 31st, 2022  

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

We are pleased to announce that we have reached a new tentative agreement with 

Loomis Express that has the full unanimous recommendation of the National Master 

Bargaining Committee.  

Your committee worked incredibly hard to reach this agreement and thanks you for all 

of your support and solidarity during this process.  

Each Local Union will be announcing their ratification schedule in the near future, so 

please attend the meetings to hear the details and vote on the tentative agreement.  

 

In solidarity,  

Loomis Master Bargaining Committee 

 


